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I'm fully opposed to HB 3075. | live in a rural area where law enforcement took a
minimum of 29 minutes and longer to respond when my neighbors house ( over a
mile away) was broken into late at night. This happened on multiple occasions.
Restricting lawful access to firearms for those of us who are essentially abandoned
by timely public services is horrible.

The background checks now in place, and the lawful enforcement of 'straw'
purchasers would go far to remedy the illegal trade in criminally used firearms.
Stop penalizing lawful citizens over the acts of a few criminals.

Thank you for reconsidering the impact on ALL Oregonians, not just Portland.



